20th April 2016

Dear Evie,
It’s been so long since your last visit, so I thought I should write to you to see how everything is. So how are you doing? Hope you started your new job last week. It must be really exciting. I’d love to hear about your new job. 
Mila is getting ready for the new school year. She mentioned you the other day while talking about this new restaurant. The food there is delicious, and you would love it. She wants to know when you are going visit us again. We are all looking forward to seeing you. I hope you are getting a small holiday in December. Do try to visit us if you have time. We all miss you very much. 
Hoping to hear from you soon
Love,
Maria 





